
Gaelscoil an Chaistil 

Deireadh Fómhair / October  2014 

To check out more photos and videos visit our Facebook page and our Youtube channel. 

We had a fantastic day at school when everyone dressed up for their Halloween Party. Everyone 

made a fantastic effort and contributed to the party. We hope everyone had a fantastic Halloween 

break! 



We had a fantastic day celebrating World Food Day. Each class chose a different country and the 

children prepared different types of food from that country. A lot of work went into making it a 

great day for the kids and they enjoyed every minute of it. A massive thanks to everyone who  

prepared food at home, you helped add to this fantastic day! 

Maith sibh!!  



Glens Red Squirrel Group 
Daniel from the Glens Red Squirrel Group came to school this month to give a presentation on na hIoraí 

Rua (red squirrels) in the country. The children had a great opportunity to see some photos and videos on 

red squirrels and other animals we can see in our area. The children really enjoyed this school visit and 

we're very thankful to Daniel for visiting our school. To find out more about the different type of work 

the group carries out, visit their website at http://glensredsquirrelgroup.com/ 

Gaeilgeoirí na 

Seachtaine 

 

29/09/14 - 03/10/14 

 

Rang 1: Shay 

Rang 2: Sadhbh 

Rang 3: Maebh 

Rang 4: Conán Shéamais 

Rang 5: Reannán 

Rang 6: Clíodhna 

Rang 7: Tadhg Barra 

Gaeilgeoirí na  

Seachtaine 

 

016/10/14 – 10/10/14 

 

Rang 1: Kacey Lee 

Rang 2: Aileen 

Rang 3: Mollaí 

Rang 4: Lucy 

Rang 5: Séamus 

Rang 6: Erin Dubh 

Rang 7: Katie 

Gaeilgeoirí na  

Seachtaine 

 

20/10/14—24/10/14 

 

Rang 1: ——— 

Rang 2: Abbi 

Rang 3: Caoimhe 

Rang 4: Ethan 

Rang 5: Dearbhla 

Rang 6: Clíodhna 

Rang 7: Lisa 

Gaeilgeoirí na Seachtaine 

Gaeilgeoirí na 

Seachtaine 

 

13/10/14—17/10/14 

 

Rang 1: Caoimhin 

Rang 2: Oisín 

Rang 3: Caédan 

Rang 4: Óisín 

Rang 5: Reannán 

Rang 6: Cabhán 

Rang 7: Ana Cara 



fón: 028 20768883 

facs: 028 20768883 

rphost: gaelscoilanchaistil@gmail.com 

The school has some free car window stickers 
to give out to anyone who would like to display 
them proudly on their car. The sticker was  

designed by a past pupil and is a great way to support your school. If you would like a sticker, or know anyone that would, contact the school 
or call in to the office any time. 

 

 

Gabh i dteagmháil linn! 

  

Gaelscoil an Chaistil 

5 Bóthar na hÁithe 

Baile an Chaistil 

BT54 6QQ 

Gaelscoil an Chaistil, Gaelic-

medium nursery and primary 

school 

Gscoil an Chaistil 

slán 

The whole school came together today 

for the last time at the green mobile 

classrooms. Each Gaelscoil pupil in this 

photograph has spent at least one year 

in these rooms and they have lots of 

lovely memories in them. The mobile 

has been knocked down over the     

Halloween break and work has begun on 

our new £1/2 million development,   

giving us a new multi-purpose sports 

hall, a staging area, two new top of the 

range classrooms and new outside play 

area.  

Therefore, as we think about the great 

times over the years, let us think of 

the exciting years that are in front of 

us in the new building!   


